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p 517-346-6300  April 2, 2010
p B00-968-1442
The Honorable Joseph Haveman
State Representative
www.michbar.org State Capitol

P.O. Box 30014

Lansing, MI 48909-7514

f 517-482-6248

306 Townsend Street

Michael Franck Building RE: HB 5468 — Electronic Records

Lansing, M1 .
Dear Representative Haveman:
48933-2012

At its March 26, 2010 meeting, the State Bar of Michigan’s Board of Commissioners
unanimously voted to support HB 5468 if the changes are made to the Revised
Judicatute Act and not the Uniform Electronic Transactions Act. In making its
decision the Board reviewed tecommendations from the Committee on Justice Initiatives,
the Civil Procedure and Courts Committee, and the Technology Law Section.

If you would like to discuss this position in further detail or have questions, please contact
me directly at your convenience.

Sincetely,

Elizabeth K. Lyon
Director of Governmental Relations

Ditect dial: (517) 346-6325
Email: elyon@mail. michbar.org

CC.  Chatles R. Toy, President
Nell Kuhnmuench, Governmental Consultant Services, Inc.





